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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Jacquie Birch 
Associate Head Teacher 

Re-arranged Bingo Evening  
We have been able to re-arrange our bingo evening to 
Monday 16th December –3.15- 4.45. Please buy 
your booklets from the office—£1 a card-or 
you can buy them from us on the day. 

Sickness 
We have had a lot of bugs going round lately! Please          
remember that children need to be off  school for 48 hours   
after the last episode of vomiting/diarrhoea. This is fin        
accordance with the NHS guideline advice.  
 
We are sending home with your child tonight a letter from 
WCC with current advice in detail.  
 
 

 

KS1 & Y3 Theatre Trips—Friday 13th December 2019 
Please ensure you have logged into Parentpay to pay for your 
child/children and have given consent for them to go. 
 
Nativity  
Our production ‘Hosannah Rock’ takes place next Tuesday @ 
2.00. All are welcome.  



 

 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes and our Smiler! 

Friday 6th December 2019 

House Points 
Rabbits     36 Dogs    35 

Guinea Pigs  47   Cats     28 



 

Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 10th December– School Assembly lead by 
Rev. J Strain 
Tuesday 10th December– Nativity Performance at 
2.00 p.m.  
Thursday 12th December– Winter Fair 1.00-3.00 pm.  
Friday 13th December– ‘Save the Children’ fundraiser, 
Christmas Jumper Day.  
Friday 13th December– R,1,2,3 Theatre Visit. 
Tuesday 17th December -School Assembly lead by 
Rev. J Strain 
Wednesday 18th December—School Xmas Lunch  
Thursday 19th December—Class Sharing Afternoons 
@2.15 p.m. 
Friday 20th December– Break up for Christmas      
holidays 
Monday 6th January 2019– Return to school for the 
Spring Term. 
Monday 13th January-Mad Science Assembly 
Wednesday 29th January –Road Safety Workshops  
Wednesday 29th January– KS2—’Boy in a Dress’  
Theatre Visit.  
Friday 31st January –INSET Training—School closed 
 
 
 



 

Thursday 12th December! 

1.00pm-3.00pm 

Be There! 

Meet Father 
Christmas! Have your  

face  
painted! 

Play games  
and puzzles! 

Buy delicious 
cakes! 

Win  amazing 
raffle prizes! 



 



 

Winter Fair  
Thank you so much for all the 
Chocolate Tombola donations—
overwleming… so kind . 

Winter Fair  
Thank you so much for all the 
Chocolate Tombola donations—
overwleming… so kind. 



 

 
 
 

Valkyrie Class will be going to see the much acclaimed 
RSC Production of ‘Boy in the Dress’ on Wednesday 29th 
January 2020. 
The performance starts at 5.00 p.m. so we will need to 
be getting on the coach at 4.00 p.m.  Rather than    
sending children home and then back to school in a 
rush, we would like the children to stay  after school. 
The children will therefore need to  come to school that 
day with a packed tea, which they can eat before we 
leave. We will let the children have some play time and 
a hot chocolate before boarding the bus.  
We anticipate  being back in Lighthorne Heath at around 
 8.15 pm.   


